
  

 

  

October 2025 Student Newsletter 
To all new and returning students, WELCOME! We hope that you have had a smooth start to the new 
academic year. This newsletter aims to keep you posted on recent news and upcoming events. Please feel 
free to contact mp.ss@qub.ac.uk if you would like something to be included in our next issue. 

Meet our new School Representative: Lucy 
O’Rawe, Level 3 MSci Mathematics. The School 
Representative leads the student voice, which is 
vital for implementing your suggestions and 
feedback. Lucy has set up a WhatsApp Community 
for all Maths and Physics Undergraduates. You can 
access this using the QR code below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 Our previous School Representative, Oliver Boyce, 
secured Queen’s Annual Funding to improve the 
MAPTC social area with student-selected artwork 
and decor.  

 

 

 

NEWS 

Meet your Campus IOP Ambassador: Emily Moran, 
Level 3 MSci Physics. “My role is to promote Physics 
engagement, Physics outreach and let you know 
about the resources that are available to you, to help 
make the most out of your time at University. Don’t 
hesitate to ask me about the IOP!” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“I love that the IOP 
offers lots of 
opportunities to 
network and build your 
knowledge by 
attending conferences 
and events. I attended 
PLANCKS in 2025 and 
it was one of the most 
memorable parts of my 
university experience 
so far!” 

 

 

Other recent upgrades have included the addition of  
a hydration station and table tennis. During the 
previous academic year, an openly available UG 
study space and a QOL-bookable Quiet Room were 
introduced. These enhancements demonstrate that 
your voice matters! 

 

 

mailto:mp.ss@qub.ac.uk


 

 

 EVENTS 

Thanks to Queen’s Annual Funding secured by Dr 
Felicity Lamrock, we now have a monthly PGT 
social event for all board game enthusiasts. The first 
event will take place on 29th October 12-2pm in the 
MAPTC Foyer. Drinks and snacks will be provided.  

Meet your Student Support Team, Leanne 
Stevenson and Jeanette Hedley. They will be in the 
MAPTC Foyer on Friday 10th October 12-2pm with 
information on support available to you. Please drop 
by to say hi and grab yourself a snack. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Would you like some help with your homeworks?  

Or just some company while you work? 

Physics Peer Mentor Sessions will take place every 
Wednesday 12-1pm in the MAPTC Room 01/004. 
physicsmentors@qub.ac.uk 

Maths Peer Mentor Sessions will take place every 
Wednesday 2-4pm in MAPTC Room OG/017. 
mathsmentors@qub.ac.uk 

 

 

 

The Physics and Maths Society (PAMSOC) have 
weekly drop-ins every Tuesday at 5pm in the 
MAPTC foyer. Please call by to find out about social 
events, Pamsoccer, the PAMSOC formal and revision 
help. You can sign-up using the QR code above.  

FINAL CALL FOR 
COURSE REP 
NOMINATIONS!!! 

Put yourself forward by 
5pm Wednesday 1st 
October using the QR 
code. 
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The Undergraduate Welcome Pizza Event will take 
place on Wednesday 22nd October 12-2pm in Level 
2 Interaction Area, Main Physics Building. MS 
forms will be issued by email to confirm dietary 
requirements and a preferred time slot.  
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